
From: DHHR WV BTT Information <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 5:23 PM 
Subject:   COVID-19 Resources on the WV Birth to Three Website 
Importance: High 
 
Dear WV Birth to Three Practitioners, 
 
As we continue to face the challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic, the WV Birth to Three State Office 
would like to thank our practitioners for your continued dedication to West Virginia’s infants/toddlers 
with developmental delay and their families.  We know the transition to video conferencing has not 
been easy as you have had to learn the technology and move into the role of a virtual family coach.  For 
many of you, you are also home-schooling children or caring for other family members as well.  You are 
amazing and much appreciated!!! 
 
WV Birth to Three has posted a variety of resources on the WVBTT website to provide you and the 
families you serve with information on COVID-19, tips for video conferencing, evidence based practices 
for supporting children and families during this event and how to access community resources.   
 
To find these resources, please go to the WV Birth to Three home page and click on either the posting 
that says, “Corona Virus Disease 2019 COVID-19” OR “WVBTT Family Q and A Corona Virus/COVID-
19.” Both posts will direct you to the same information. 
 
You can also copy and paste this URL into your internet browser:  
 
http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/covid19_resources.asp 
 
We hope these resources will be of great support to you. As we identify new resources, we will update 
this link and send out reminders of new postings.   
 
Once again, thank you for all that you do to support our WV Birth to Three families as we all work to 
slow the spread of COVID-19 in our state. 
 
The WV Birth to Three State Staff 
 

http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/covid19_resources.asp

